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NEW DELAVAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

LETTINGS POLICY STATEMENT 
 
 

Rationale 
 
The Governors of NEW DELAVAL PRIMARY SCHOOL have 
agreed that the facilities within the school are not suitable to 
use on a lettings basis to the local community either 
individuals or groups and as such no lettings occur. 
 
This includes the use of the school site and external grounds 
and fields. 
 
 
 
 
This policy statement will be reviewed on a regular basis by 
the whole Governing Body and will be amended accordingly. 
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